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Quintin C. Kendall
Vice President
State Government and Community Affairs

April 30, 2014

Mr. Van Fuller

Deputy Secretary for Engineering

South Carolina Department of Transportation
Post Office Box 191

Columbia, South Carolina 29201-3959

Re: Berkeley County, Secondary Road 9, Structure Number 0000870000900200
Dear Mr. Fuller:

[ am writing with regard to the CSX derailment in Berkeley County on April 28. This derailment
caused significant damage to the structure referenced above. As a result, the structure will need
to be replaced. CSX has already had preliminary conversations with your team and we stand
ready to assist in quickly moving this project forward and towards completion.

Further, since the train derailment caused the damage, we are prepared to reimburse the South
Carolina Department of Transportation (SC DOT) for the full replacement cost of a comparable
bridge. CSX regrets the inconvenience caused by this derailment and is committed to ensuring
the bridge is repaired in a safe and timely manner and will work as quickly as possible to review
all necessary design plans and agreements. Our goal is to move the process along and not to
impede progress.

CSX is grateful for the assistance provided to us by local and state officials in the aftermath of
this derailment and look forward to continuing a productive relationship with SC DOT. Please let
me know if I can be of any further assistance.




